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SBP DECIDES TO CHANGE THE MONETARY POLICY ANNOUNCEMENT 
SCHEDULE 

 
 

 

SBP will announce its next Monetary Policy on September 13, 2013 through a Press conference 
by the Governor, State Bank of Pakistan at 4:30 p.m.  Subsequent Monetary Policy Statements 
will be announced during the first half of alternate months, i.e. in January, March, May, July, 
September, and November.   
 


